From: owner-ndsu-sbare@listserv.nodak.edu on behalf of 00000f991a64ec7b-dmarc-request@LISTSERV.NODAK.EDU
To: ndsu.sbare@ndsu.edu

Subject: Horticulture
Date: Sunday, October 24, 2021 9:07:30 AM

I've heard the South Greenhouse is slated for demolition, with no plans to replace it.

This is very disappointing. Agriculture and horticulture go hand in hand. As the world turns
to more sustainable living, the horticulture programs are more important that ever.
Greenhouse crop production is becoming increasingly popular as the weather becomes less
dependable. The research to produce disease and pest resistant trees and crops is vital to the
future.

As one of the Master Gardeners, | have seen some of the amazing results from NDSU
research. I'm proud to be a part of this group and I'm hoping you will either keep the
greenhouse, or build newer, better ones for the continuing research.

Thank you,

Jeanne Ahlers
Leonard, ND
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